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Comment:
As a gender therapist in Michigan, I know that adopting a rule on pronoun usage would align with consensus in
the scientific and medical community regarding transgender identity and gender dysphoria, would expand
access to our courts and public confidence in the fairness of our justice system, and would ensure that persons
who come before a court can do so with an expectation that they will be treated with courtesy and respect.


